
SPARC The Global School of Entrepreneurship by ARC, is the lead 
cohort of the Entrepreneurship Program. It hand-picks a group of 
clinicians and researchers and provides them with mentorship and
guidance from ideation to pitch over several weeks. Additionally, 
participants have the opportunity to visit the US to familiarize 
themselves with the US healthcare system and meet with KOLs. 

By equipping participants with entrepreneurial skills,
SPARC enables them to navigate their healthcare initiatives more 
effectively while aligning them with business perspectives and 
validation.
The SPARC | March 2023 Cohort included 28 participants from 
Sheba, as well as individuals from 5 different continents.

We are excited to announce that the application process is now 
open for the next SPARC cohort , which will
launch later this year, offering another opportunity to embark on a 
transformative entrepreneurial journey.

For more details and to apply as a mentor, please contact
Dr. Zohar Kaplan, Head of ARC's Entrepreneurship Program.

zohar.kaplan@sheba.health.gov.il
*Note that the tuition fee does not include the cost of traveling to Israel and the US.

If you are considering applying tothe program or if you 
would like to recommend candidates - please follow 
the link or scan the QR code provided and let us know.

Global School of Entrepreneurship by

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSflztBJ3LGLBdNx3lUcjdPlVE_KX7x4PU6Wadnl5OBfIkp5jQ/viewform?pli=1
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSflztBJ3LGLBdNx3lUcjdPlVE_KX7x4PU6Wadnl5OBfIkp5jQ/viewform?pli=1

